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YELLOW CLASS 

This month Yellow Class have been learning about 

new festivals! We have learned about the harvest 

and watched children having a farm day, and we 

had some new vegetables to try! We have also 

learned about Halloween and why we celebrate 

it, we made pumpkins and lanterns to scare away 

all the spooks! We have explored lots of different 

lights in sensory sessions – some were spooky 

autumn lights and all the children had lots of fun! 

 


